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August 2022 

TRGC had just one tournament in July, but it was a unique experience at 

Rancho Solano in Fairfield.  What makes that course unique?  Huge greens!  

A player can make a nice shot to the green and still be maybe 70 or 80 feet 

from the pin.  It makes three-putts a distinct possibility on almost every 

hole.  Results are below. 

Message from our Club President 

The 2022 Two Rivers Golf Club Tournament season is coming to the finish 

line.  There are only two Tournaments left before our Club Championship on 

September 17-18.  Diamond Oaks on August 6 and Turkey Creek on August 

27.  Look forward to seeing you on the course.  

The Reno trip is just two months away, October 3 & 4.  I hope you have this 

trip on your calendar. 

Feel free to send me any Club concerns, suggestions or complaints on how 

our Club operates to morrowundesided@yahoo.com. This is your Club and I 

value your input.  One last thing:  A “gimmie” is probably best defined as an 

agreement between golfers that can’t putt very well.  

Tournament Results—Rancho Solano 

1st Flight 

1  Brad Erway     72 net (card off) 
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2  Alan Staton     72 

3  Ken Leufgen     73 

4  Jim Oblizalo     75 (card off) 

Brad Erway carded the least putts with 32. 

2nd Flight 

1  Bart Stevens     71 (card off)  

2  Tom Page      71 

3  Mike Morrow     72 

4  Dan Nelson     74 (card off) 

Tom Page topped the putters with 30 putts. 

3rd Flight 

1  Linda Asuncion     70 net 

2  Sandy Davis     72 (card off) 

3  Rich Stratton     72 

4  George Sifuentes    73 

Renee Wildenberg nailed the putting with 33. 

Closest-to-the-Pin: 

Hole #5, Donna Anderson, 18’ 9”, hole #8, Alan Staton, 4’ 6”, hole #12, Bart 

Stevens, 45’, hole #17, Mike Morrow, 6’ 2”. 

The complete tournament results are on the TRGC website. 

COMING EVENTS 

In August, we start out with Diamond Oaks on August 6, followed by 

Turkey Creek on August 27.  September lists our Club Championship 
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rounds at Wildhorse on September 17 and Timber Creek on September 

18.  Definitely get these rounds on your calendar and plan to play. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues to upgrade our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com, giving the website a whole new look and feel.  

Check it out for all the club news, events and tournament results. 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  It’s never too late in 

the year to introduce new friends to the club—sign them up and bring them 

out. 

SUNSHINE 

We have no news of serious ailments among our members.  Tim Peart 

continues to recover from his grave coronary problems.  We’re glad to see 

Tim back out on the golf courses with his usual good humor.   

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 
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